Lake Currents Article

November 13 Issue

Latest Updates from LOWLINC

Mary-Jane Atwater, Jeff Flynn, Carolyn Graham and Joe Sakole

Who We Are: LOWLINC is a new nonprofit service organization dedicated to enabling LOW seniors and those with physical and cognitive challenges to continue living fully and independently in their homes for as long as possible. Once we launch in January 2016, we will provide services through vetted volunteers (your LOW neighbors), as well as referrals to community organizations and screened vendors/service providers. LOWLINC is an independent nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization, and our activities have no impact on LOWA member fees or assessments.

Volunteers: Save the Date for our November 21 Volunteer Orientation Meeting

All LOWLINC volunteers: Please plan to come to the Community Center on Saturday, November 21, 10 am - 11 am, for an orientation meeting that will cover privacy/confidentiality issues, communications tips, safety and what you can expect as a volunteer. Thank you to our 41 volunteers for their enthusiasm and willingness to help older LOW residents stay in their homes. If you're interested in volunteering but haven't signed up yet, please join us on November 21.

Membership Applications Now Accepted

LOWLINC is now accepting membership applications! LOWLINC members can count on benefitting from an array services: transportation (volunteer drivers will pick you and drive you to medical appointments, shopping, meetings and errands); a list of vetted service providers (landscapers, plumbers, electricians, home health care, etc.); yard and home maintenance; friendly visits and check-in calls; computer support; and a variety of social activities.

We invite anyone interested in membership to fill out a Membership Application, available to download from the LOWLINC website at www.lowlinc.org/membership. Or you can call Jeff Flynn at 540-273-5078 to request an application. Next, we'll arrange a time to meet with you to discuss your specific needs and how LOWLINC can help. We look forward to serving older residents at LOW.

Donations

LOWLINC is funded by member fees and donations. We welcome donations of any amount. Please visit www.lowlinc.org/support/ for more information. All donations are fully tax deductible.